
July 2016 Newsletter 
Central Connecticut  Woodturners 
A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 
 

NEXT MEETING—September 27th  Starting at 6:30pm 
Where—Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer St, Manchester CT  
 

Pizza Party starting at 5pm 
 

Spouses Craft Show and Tell 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events  
September 25th —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   
If you would like to attend, please email or call Jim. jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431  October 27th-30th  — Segmenting Symposium  Boston, MA http://www.segmentedwoodturners.org   Pen Turning Events 
October 22nd—Lisbon Community Center, 9am- 3pm 

 
      



Meeting Demo 
Joe Doran Demonstrated Easy Wood Tools 

 

    



Show and Yell 
                  

                             
                                                 Roland Lavoie       Joe Doran     

Kip Lockhart             Eric Holmquist   



CVSW Open House A Thank You From Bob 
  All- Wow- What a day!! I can’t thank you all enough for coming Saturday and being a part of what had to be one of the best Open Houses the school has ever had- Not sure if this one or the one last year was better- they were both great! Having all of you here to talk, teach people, show your stuff, help set up and break down, maybe sell some stuff- all made for a great day and I can’t thank you enough for coming- I just need to apologize to you for the little rain “event” in the morning- I thought I had taken care of that!   I hope you can all make it again next year- Just looked at the 2017 calendar- I am guessing it will be September 9 or 16- depends on Nashua antique tool auction and Woodworking in America. Thanks Again and I hope to see you all soon. Best Bob            Meeting Minutes 

 6:30 meeting brought to order 
 Motion made to donate $100 to Buster’s Scholarship fund 

Vote was unanimous yes 
 Motion made to reimburse Butch for Pat Johnson Demo 

Vote was unanimous yes 
 Treasurers report was read and accepted 
 Vote to sponsor CVSW Open House September 10th  

Vote was unanimous yes 
 October meeting is final installment of Trilogy Challenge 
 Motion was made to have all proceeds from Loretto’s tools go into a cash fund to be used by 

officers 
Vote was unanimous yes 

 


